
(Translation) 

Ref: VIH.   071 /2013 

March 13, 2013 

Subject : Publication of the 2013 Annual General Shareholders Meeting invitation on the 

Company website. 

To :  Director and Manager 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

The Board of Directors of Srivichai Vejvivat Public Company Limited(VIH) had recently 

resolved to hold the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders for the Year 2013 on Friday 5 

April 2013 at 09.00 a.m. at Khwanmung Meeting Room, Building 1, Floor 7, Vichaivej 

International Hospital Omnoi, 74/5 Moo 4 Phetkasem Road, Omnoi Subdistrict, Krathumbaen 

District, Samutsakhon. 

 

VIH would like to inform you that VIH has posted the Invitation of the 2013 Annual General 

Shareholders Meeting and relevant documents on VIH's website at www.vichaivej.com  since 

March 13, 2013 for consideration.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Rachada Fongtanakit, PhD. 

Company Secretary 

 
 


